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	Weizmann Institute

of Science

Rehovot 76100, Israel



	Dr. Dalia Seger
Safety unit
	
	Tel.: (+972-8) 934-3457
Fax: (+972-8) 934-4163
dalia.seger@weizmann.ac.il



	Date:
	


This is to certify that the grant application entitled:

	


was reviewed and approved by the Institutional Biosafety Committee (IBC) of the Weizmann Institute of Science for the purpose of research involving Recombinant DNA.

This research meets the requirements of the “Guidelines for Research Involving Recombinant DNA Molecules” of the Office of Biotechnology Activities of the National Institutes of Health (http://www4.od.nih.gov/oba/rac/guidelines/guidelines.html).






Sincerely yours,

Dr. Dana Gancz 

Biosafety Officer, 

Safety Unit 

On behalf of





Dr. Dalia Seger





Institutional Biosafety Committee (IBC)






(for review of research involving Recombinant DNA)

	Title of the Project:
	

	
	


	Submitted by:
	


	Department:
	


	Submitted to:
	


Summary of Project and Types of Experiments:

	


	Describe the vectors and inserts:
	

	
	


	Include the name of provider if applicable:
	


I hereby confirm that I am aware of the working regulations of the NIH OBA “Guidelines for Research Involving Recombinant DNA Molecules” and will adhere to these guidelines.

	Name:
	


	Date:
	


	Signature:
	


Dear Applicant,

This form is to be submitted to the IBC for review of research in Recombinant DNA, accompanied by a copy of the full application to be submitted to the funding agency.
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